
Help Us Improve 
James Monroe 
High School

Attend a public hearing on 
“receivership” and our school 
improvement plan at our 
Open House event:

Thursday, September 22 
6-7:00 p.m.

Monroe High School
180 Ridgeway Avenue

Under a new State law, our school must make significant gains in 
student achievement. If we fail to meet State targets, an outside 
receiver will be appointed to take over our school.

This is a working session where we will review a draft 
improvement plan and discuss ways our community can work 
together for positive change.

Can’t attend? Send comments and questions to: 
monroeimprovement@rcsdk12.org or call 262-8450.


